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VOTER FREEDOM IS HERE TO STAY
No on 2 celebrates defense of open primary system

[Anchorage, AK] — For the second time in four years, Alaskans have decided in favor of
elections that empower every voter.

That make candidates compete for every vote.

That allow Alaskans to vote for the best candidate, regardless of their party.

That ultimately give Alaskans every chance to choose representatives that put people before
politics and make Alaska a place our kids will be proud to call home.

No on 2 Executive Director Juli Lucky and Campaign Chair Lesil McGuire released the following
joint statement:

"We are thrilled that Alaskans from all over the state with diverse views and different
backgrounds came together to preserve the system that empowers voters to elect
representatives that will put Alaska first.

We want to thank everyone who worked to protect these hard-won, voter-approved
reforms - from the volunteers and organizations who spent countless hours having
conversations in our communities to every single Alaskan who voted to protect our
freedom to vote for any candidate in any election, regardless of party.

Once again, voters made their voices heard and, once again, voters approved open
primaries and ranked choice voting, a system that honors Alaskans' independence and
rewards elected leaders who work together to address the challenges that face our state.

This is truly a win by Alaskans, for Alaskans, which will benefit our state for generations
to come."
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